N Office of the VICE PRESIDENT (EXTERNAL)

To: Students’ Council

Re: Report to Council (for January 19, 2016 meeting)

Introduction
Hey friends,

An easy and quick read for you all today, it's been a busy two weeks as usual. Hopefully you are
all doing well in your classes and feeling well. Just remember that there are only two weeks
until Reading Week so hang in there.

Municipal

The ESA received a reply to the letter that we sent before the break to the City regarding
transit. The letter from the mayor notified us of some of the safety measures that had been
installed for the new Metro line as well as an affirmation that we will continue to me major
stakeholders in future transit development and implementation.

Provincial

Myself and President Khinda were in Calgary for a CAUS meeting a week and a half ago to talk
about some administrative things (sending the ED to the upcoming CASA Advocacy Week) , as
well talking about some larger issues (financial aid, tuition). There was a lot of discussion on
the major topics of financial aid and tuition, and sadly I don’t think I have enough time or space
in this report to outline everything. That said, [ decided that it would be good idea to bring the
discussion to you. I'll be giving a very short presentation on what we talked about and some of
the questions we asked ourselves. I'm hoping I won'’t talk much so that we can have a
discussion about some of the questions because [ would love to hear some feedback from
Council.

Other than that, [ will be having a

Federal

I'm currently working with the National Advocacy Team to do a review of the campaigns that
CASA has run in the past and am looking forward to the results. We will being doing interviews
with those people that were involved in the campaign soon.

Internal Students’ Union

['ve been spending a good amount of time lately talking with potential candidates for the VPX
position. I have had a few one-on-one meetings with people as well as hosting a job shadow day
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on the 1st. I'm very happy and excited with this batch of candidates and regardless of the
outcome, the VPX position will be in good hands.

That’s all folks, sorry for the short report but if you have any questions let me know!
Gredo shot first,

Dylan



